
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kay Williamson [mailto:kfarwill@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:40 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: Sb 716 
 
To the Senate Environment Committee: 
 
   Thank you for taking all the testimony regarding Sb 716. I was in attendance. I am disappointed that 
despite all the evidence presented against the bill that a work session is still being planned. I am asking 
the Committee not to hold the work session. 
 
Katherine Williamson 
31441 SW Village Green CT 
Wilsonville, Oregon 97070 
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